
March 14, 2019 

Jim Burns 
Derby Board of Education 
35 Fifth Street 
Derby, CT 06418 

Dear l\fr. Burns, 

Kenya Barrett 

932 Hancock Avenue 
Bridgeport, CT 06605 

203-685-6109 
Barrctt.kenya@gmail.com 

I would like to notify you that I am resigning from my position as Secretary to the Special 

Education Director at Derby Public Schools effective March 14th. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity you've given me to learn all about special 

education. I have genuinely enjoyed my time with the company, and I believe the 
experience has taught me much about education overall. 

Sincerely, 

Kenya Barrett 


